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 SSC meetings 
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 Teachers may send out monthly newsletters or post updates on the learning taking place in class via Parent 

Square.   

 Parent-Teacher conferences are held once a year after 1st Quarter is completed 

 STEAM and ELA Nights are provided for families  

 Parent workshops held during Expresso Yourself  

 Continual communication via Parent Square  
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